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  28th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
This year we have booked for Year 1 and Year 2 to go to Blackwood Miners Institute to see the pantomime Snow 
White. The trip will take place on Friday 15th December 2023.  The cost of the trip will be £15 per child.    
 

We will be leaving school at 12.00 pm and will return to school by the end of the 
day. 
 
The children will be having an early lunch so will have dinner before we leave for the 
pantomime. School dinners can be ordered the normal way on the morning of the 
trip. 
 
If you wish for your child to attend the trip please pay through the online payment 
system Civica Pay. If you haven’t yet been set up please contact the office. We are 
unable to take payments in instalments due to the online payment system 
therefore, payment must be paid in full. Please note that Monday 6th November 
2023 is the final date for payments. There will be no extension of this deadline as 

the seats are booked and cannot be changed. Please be aware that the trip is non-refundable accept under 
certain circumstances.  
 
The school is not in a position to subsidise this visit, or to offer remission of charges, therefore a payment from 
each pupil wishing to attend will be required.  Please note that if not enough interest is shown it may have to be 
cancelled. 
 
Please complete the consent form for your child using the link in the main body of this email. Without consent 
your child will not be able to attend the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely          

 
 
L Smith 
Headteacher 


